
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Can you believe we are almost through this term?  What a busy week especially for Year 6, who have spent the week doing their Bikea-
bility.  We are always uploading to our Facebook page, so do remember to have a look on there to see what has been going on.  Next 
week is another busy week, so please make sure you have checked what is going on.   

1st April 2022 

Mrs Cook 
Sadly, Mrs Cook, our teaching assistant in Year 3 and Reception, will be leaving us on Friday 8th April.  She has been a valued member of 
our staff and we are sad to see her go.  We wish her every success in her new ventures.  

Parent Survey: 
This survey closes on Monday morning so please take the chance to have your say before we go through the results.  Follow the link 
below: 
https://forms.office.com/r/nr41RMWYBJ 
https://forms.office.com/r/nr41RMWYBJ 

Rearranged Year 6 v Parent's House Matches & Infant Lessons: 
Just a reminder that our Year 6 versus Parent’s match will now take place on Wednesday 6th April at 9.00am. Infant parents are invited 
to come and watch their PE lesson with Mr Green on Wednesday 6th April as well at:  
Acorns - 1.10—1.40pm  
Year 1   - 1.50—2.20pm  
Year 2   - 2.25—3.00pm 

Year 3 and Year 4 Assembly: 
Please remember that Year 3 and Year 4 are inviting parents and carers to come and watch their assembly on Friday 8th April at 2.30pm 
in the hall.  They have been working so hard on this performance and you are in for a real treat.   

Year 6 Residential May 2023 Parents Meeting 
Miss Price is inviting current Year 5 parents in to discuss the residential trip In Year 6 on Tuesday 5th April at 3.00pm.  Please do try and 
attend to find out what will be happening for their trip in May 2023. 

Walk a Mile for Mrs Webber: 
Thursday 7th April is our sponsored ‘Walk a Mile for Mrs Webber’.  We have measured that 5 laps of our playground and field equals one 
mile.  Your child can come dressed in blue and orange (or PE kit if easier) on Thursday and can wear trainers.  Please remember to get 
sponsorship for this event or donate to the JustGiving page at  
https:\\www.justgiving.com\fundraising\walkformrswebber 
 
Unfortunately, we won’t be able to do the live link to Mrs Webber now or see her on that day, so we will be filming the assembly for her 
to watch when she can.  If children have made cards, please bring them in as we will pass them over to her, along with the flowers and 
cards from school. 
 
We will also be having a cake sale and our Easter raffle at the end of the day, so make sure you have bought your raffle tickets and have 
some pennies for the cake sale. Thank you for all the donations of eggs so far. There is still time to donate eggs before Thursday if you 
still wanted to. 

Feedback: 
We absolutely welcome your feedback so please feel free to email head@loxwoodschool.com, if you have any feedback for us. 

Netball: 
On Monday , 9 children from Year 3 and 4 represented the school in the Horsham Netball tournament  This 
was a great event with 9 teams competing.  We had a wonderful afternoon with all the children giving 110% 
in each match. We won 2 games and 3 different children scored goals (Sonny, Viktoria and Elliot).  Not only 
did the children shoot well but there were some outstanding defensive performances as well. Well done to 
all the children who took part. We are so proud of you.  

https://forms.office.com/r/nr41RMWYBJ
https://forms.office.com/r/nr41RMWYBJ
mailto:head@loxwoodschool.com


Half Term / End of Term Holidays 2021/22 

Friday 8th April                                                                            Last day of term 
Monday 11th April—Friday 22nd April                                    Easter holidays 
Monday 25th April                                                                     Return to school 
Friday 27th May                                                                 Last day of half  term 
Monday 30th May—Friday 3rd June                                                  Half term 
Tuesday 7th June                                                                        Return to school 
Thursday 21st July                                                                               End of term  

INSET days for  this Academic Year  

Monday 6th June 2022 

General dates   

Monday 4th April Parent and Pupil Survey 

closes 
Tuesday 5th April Year 5 Parents residential 

meeting 
Tuesday 5th April Billingshurst Lions Book 

Giveaway 

Wednesday 6th  April Y6 Parent Matches 9.00am 

Wednesday 6th April Parents can come in and 

watch the infant PE            

lessons  

Thursday 7th April Walk a mile for Mrs           

Webber 

Cake Sale 

Easter Raffle  

Friday 8th April  Break up  for Easter             

Holidays 
Friday 20th May Whole school trip to           

London 

Friday 27th May  Platinum Jubilee Street 

Party 

2nd July 2022 Summer Fayre 

Acorns  Gabriel for Engagement 

Oak Class Sophie for Confidence and Kenny for Enthusiasm 

Willow Class 
Sophie for Thoughtfulness and Teddy for Dedication. 

Rowan Class Elliot for Determination, Lucia for Collaboration, Elle for 

Commitment and Lucy for Confidence. 

Sycamore Class Abbie for Independence and Alice for Conscientiousness  

Mulberry Class 
Annabelle for Commitment  

Chestnut Class 
Matilda for Effort and Zac for Collaboration . 

Headteacher 

Award  

Sam for being Happy, Cheerful, Polite, Kind and Funny 

 

 

This week’s winning house is…… 

Southlands 

 

Kindness Tree 

Sam                                          Year 6  

Alfred                                       Year 1 

Freya                                        Year 4  


